
Hi everyone, and welcome to the WASLA Members email. The committee plans one such email per week, to keep members up to date with latest news, events and prospective issues. Some emails will also be sent to the WATLnet listserv, but some will be Members Only, one of the many benefits of membership!

Speaking of membership, the 2011 membership forms are now (or will shortly be) available online at http://www.wasla.asn.au/membership/ (also attached for your convenience). Please ensure you use the 2011 form when renewing or joining. We've made the decision to separate the subscription to Access from the regular membership structure, for a variety of reasons. If you'd still like to subscribe to Access, you will be able to receive the member price, but it will be an additional extra (through WASLA). 

One of the reasons for this change is the biggest shakeup to our publishing schedule in WASLA history! We'd like to proudly announce the brand new WASLA professional journal IC3: Information, Communication, Collaboration, Celebration - IC3 will be published three times per year and will be sent to all WASLA members as part of their membership package. Featuring articles, news, member stories and much more, we anticipate IC3 becoming essential reading for all school library staff in WA and beyond! 

Submissions of academic articles (for refereeing), library stories, suggested practice, advocacy and anything to do with our library lives are welcomed. Please email editormum75@gmail.com - full guidelines will be posted on the WASLA website soon for future reference.

One final message from me, to end Week 1, Term 1 - February 14 is Library Lovers Day, and February is Love of Reading month. To celebrate these, WASLA has compiled some activities and suggestions to utilise for displays, classroom activities and so on. We are also running a little competition for members - send us photos of your displays and descriptions of your activities to go in the running to win free admission to the first WASLA PD Day, "Takeaways for the Mind – Reading for Recreation”, on February 26. Find all the details here.

Hope your first week has gone swimmingly, and that the year ahead is splendid for you! Look forward to seeing all your articles and photos for IC3!

